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27 March,2000

Cllr E. Goodman
Chairman
Campaign Against Censorship
23 Budgen Drive
Redhill, Surrey
RHi 2QB

Dear ClIr Goodman,

Thank you for forwarding us a copy of your original letter to Peter Hewitt and his response to
you. I am afraid we did not receive copies of this correspondence in November.

While we appreciate your views on film censorship, the Film Council has been set up as a
strategic body to help develop a sustainable domestic film industry and to develop film culture
by improving access to and education about the moving tmage.

At this moment in time we have not defined our position in relation to film censorship so it
would be premature to discuss this at this stage.

Perhaps we may be in a better position to discuss this issue sometime in late June after our May
launch. Until then we are still in the process of setting up policies and strategies across the board.

Yours sincerely,
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